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Dear Aunt Pearl:

Thank you for your note of a few
days ago. I am very pleased to hear from you: and
your end of the relationship,

As you probably know, I have found a sponsor
for my astronomical radio experiments in the form
of Uncle Sam, Consequently I am working at these
experiments full time now and living in Washington,
Currently, I occupy a very small part of the above
establishment which is about two blocks from my
office at the Bureau of Standards,

A popular sccount of this work appeers in the
Jaunary 5th issue of Time Magezine; also in the
January issue of Popular Science. Thesze should be
on the news stands very soon,

My work requires that I travel from time to
time, mostly up and down the eastern seaboard.
Howaver if I should go on a trip to the pacific
coast I will certainly make it a point to ses you
in Salem,

My very best wishes for a prosperous New Year,
may they be repeated many times,



